
Govemor Asa Hutchinson 
State Capitol Room 250 
500 Woodlane Ave. 
Little Rock, AR 72201 

Dear Governor, 

There are many issues surrounding the ill placed swine CAFO in the Buffalo River 
watershed. That our state has spent so much money on this one swine entity 
points to the conclusion that swine CAFOs have no place in the sensitive ka.rst 
terrain of the Buffalo National River 

• Implement a perm anent moratorium for any new medium and large hog CAPOs in 
the Buffalo River Watershed 

• As requested by the National Park Service to the ADEQ, list 3 streams (Bear Creek, Mill 
Creek and Big Creek) on the 303 (d) list of impaired streams. 

• Do not allow renewal C&H 's hogfactory farm Reg. 6 or Reg. 5 permits. This hog 
operation should never have been permitted by ADEQ. 

• While the Btiflalo River Collaboration that you announced has promise, please be sure you make the 
possibilities substantive by doing the above. 

• Do the right thing and SA VB' THE BUFFALO now before it is too late. 

Let your legacy be one that saves and furthers the natural state's 
tourism, not one that allows this vital resource to be destroyed. 
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